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August 20, 2023

Dear FJUHSD Staff Members, Students, and Parents/Guardians,

We hope this message finds you safe and well as we endure the effects of Tropical Storm Hilary. We are pleased to inform
you that district staff has spent today and this evening assessing our facilities, and thankfully there has been minimal
impact to our sites. Therefore, we will be open for our regular school day tomorrow, August 21, 2023.

Our collaborative efforts with state and county partners, as well as local first responders, have enabled us to closely
monitor the impacts of the recent rain and wind from this highly unusual weather event. We're grateful that the situation is
stabilizing, and Monday's weather is expected to be more favorable.

Given the nature of unpredictable weather events, we still encourage everyone to remain cautious and vigilant. Please
continue to follow the guidance of public safety officials and stay informed through local updates.

Additionally, FJUHSD will send out another update to our entire school community tomorrow morning by 6:30
a.m. with any additional information and updates.

Your understanding and cooperation is greatly appreciated and we remain committed to providing support and information
as needed to ensure a safe return to school tomorrow.

Sincerely,

Steve McLaughlin, Ed.D.
Superintendent


